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Seneca’s Career Recharge program has been so successful that TD Bank, a supporter since

the job skills training pilot began in June 2019, recently renewed its commitment, ensuring

that thousands of Seneca students, alumni and community members will continue to benefit.

More than 23,300 people have taken the free Career Recharge workshops, which help

sharpen individuals’ workplace skills. TD’s additional commitment of a $495,000 grant will

help fund the program through to November 2027.

Read more about the funding
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